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Thank you
For inviting us to be part of your group, activity or event.
Here are some of the things we have been involved with through supporting or attending 
since the last Forum:

• Junior football 
• Great Big Green Week: Community Action Day
• Northstowe Half Marathon
• Cultural and Faith Celebrations 
• Volunteering at the Warm Hub / Step into Summer
• Town Council meetings
• Introduction to Park Play 
• Northstowe Secondary College, Student session with AR Urbanism on the new 

Community Building
• Appreciative Inquiries/ Northstowe Hub Project 



We have spoken to lots of new residents in the past few weeks and delivered Welcome 
Packs. The current occupation counts are:
• Phase 1 New Build                     1278
• Phase 2 New Build                         35
• Northstowe New Build Total    1313
• Northstowe Overall Total          1412

We are now looking forward to:
• New groups and activities starting in Northstowe
• Step into Summer at the Community Lounge
• The Culture Map part of the Cultural Exchange Café
• The Northstowe Festival of Running on 2nd September
• The Northstowe Hub launch on 30th September
• Coordinating the Winter Festival
• Hosting the next Forum at the Temporary Community Centre
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